CAILLE

Dear Madam, Sir, Dear clients,

Wishing you health and

serenity for the new year.

For our vineyard, we hope for more
favorable weather conditions this

Vear.
In 2021 we made so much effort,
for such a small harvest! The

spring frost and constant humidity
in June and July of the past year
have forced us to bring our reserve
wines into play.

CHAMPAGNE

CAILLEZ LEMAIRE

FWILE TIGNERONAE b DuRERY

FLETS eqtpn-brut

L I
"\

M

L

E
IRE

\ G N
EMA

|

As you may have noticed, our

bottles have been

makeover!

given a

We felt, along with our daughter
Pauline, that our bottle labels should

more effectively represent our
philosophy of purity and
transparency:

» The simplicity of these new
labels reflect our most natural
practices, in the vineyard and in the
cellar.

*» The indication “famille
Vigneronne a Damery" affirms our
status as artisanal farmers devoted
to their history and their land.

The refinement of these labels will

also allow wus to continue their
evolution in the future.
In addition, a more informative back
label will allow you to better
understand the cuvee you are
tasting.

Although the weather in the vineyards is not so good, conditions for

our sales have been excellent!

Export markets are developing and diversifying and business got a
boost from our restaurant and wine shop partners in France.

We would be happy to
welcome you, if you would
like to come visit us, but
strongly advise that you to
make an appointment
beforehand.

In the hopes that you will
have many wonderful and
memorable moments, shared
with our champagne,

we send you sparkling
greetings,

Virginie et Laurent
Vanpoperinghe
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